
 



Dear Sisters of LCWR 

After my visit in May of this year, during which I shared with you the current reality of Honduras and our 

deep concern for our people who are subjected to all types of violence, the situation has continued to 

worsen. You have already heard about and seen the images in the media about the exodus of the 

Honduran people heading to the USA who have been joined by others from other countries in search, 

above all, for security and survival.  

For this reason, we invite you to join us in our struggle accompanying, witnessing, analyzing how we can 

be Samaritans in this moment.  

While you are in Honduras, you will be staying at our Retreat Center of Notre Dame and will be well 

taken care of;  don’t be afraid, others have come and deepened their consciousness about what is taking 

place among our peoples. 

SHARE is organizing a delegation to Honduras from March 18-25, 2019. It is a good opportunity to follow 

up our concern for the most poor. 

Thank you for your generous courage. 

Sincerely, 

Sister Rosa Maria Trochez, SSND  


